Association of Advanced Nursing Practice Educators

AGM Friday 9 February 2007

Treasurer’s report

The decision was taken at the last AGM to formalise the Association’s accounts and this is the first report since these changes were introduced. A current account has now been opened which is maintained online and this replaces the previous passbook account which has now been closed. Annual subscriptions have been regularised and will fall due in January of each year (currently £50 per HEI) and adjustments will be made for those HEIs who join during the course of the year. All existing HEIs are now aligned into the January payment cycle. Due to the increasing amounts of money passing through our account a second account holder will now be introduced and the committee have agreed that this will be the Chair.
Our current financial position is as follows:

Current bank balance on 7 February 2007
= £1494.29
Cheques banked (7/2/07)


= £350

Total





= £1844.29

Outstanding fees for 2007


= £1200 (assumes all existing HEIs renew)
Grand total




= £3044.29
Outstanding expenditure


Grant to attend NONPF Conference
= £300


Fees payable to NONPF

= £500 (estimate)


Cost of Study Day


= £ not known

Total (based on known costs only)

= £800

Balance (based on first total above)

= £1044.29
Balance (based on Grand Total above)
= £2244.29
The only expenditure of note to date has been the Payment of £300 as a grant toward the attendance at the NONPF Conference in April 2007. Two grants have been awarded and the second is still to be paid out.

Douglas Allan

Glasgow

7 February 2007

